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The Honorable Orrin G. Hatch TERNMinority Member, Subconnittee on Health
and Scientific Research

Committee on Human Resources
United States Senate
Washington, D. C. 20510

Dear Senator Hatch:

The letter dated May 8,1979, from you and Chaiman Kennedy inquired about
a request by Dr. Chase Petersen for funding of his study of the health
effects of low .evel ionizing radiation.. We have been unable to locate
that letter or any record or knowledge of its receipt within the
Nuclear Regu' ttory Comission. Perhaps it was sent to or received by
another agency.

We would be happy to look further into this matter if you wish us to do so.

!fipcerely,
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Joseph N. Hendrie
Chairm'a
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